
Swimming scheme starts in week 8 

for K-4 students and is a very im-

portant part of your child’s educa-

tion. Learning to swim is a crucial 

life skill that all children need. We 

are very lucky that it does not cost 

our families anything to participate 

in this program provided by the edu-

cation department. Please fill in the 

attached form and return to school 

by next Thursday 28th November. 

A few reminders for this week: 

 Carols at the Rotunda has been 

changed to Sunday 1 December 

 the Annual General Meeting for 

the P&C is on Wednesday 27th 

November at 7pm in the school 

library. Everyone is welcome to 

attend. 

 The last Kindergarten Orientation 

afternoon for students 2-3pm on 

Tuesday 26th November 

Not many weekends until Christmas! 

Carolyn and Staff 

Principal’s Report 
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Term 4 

Week 7 

Wednesday 27  Novem-

ber 

AGM of P&C 7pm in 

the library 

Sunday 1 December 

Carols at the Rotunda 

Week 8 

Swimming Scheme 

Starts for weeks 8&9 

Monday 2 December 

Yr 5 Speeches for 

school leaders 

Tuesday 3 December 

Yr 6 High School Orien-

tation 

Voting for school lead-

ers 

Wednesday 4 December 

P&C night out 

Friday 6 December 

Awards Assembly and 

Thank you Morning Tea 

School Events 

CAN TEEN 

Week 7  

Monday 25 

November 

Tanya Montford 

Maxine Ince 

Melinda 

  

 NO CANTEEN 

UNTIL END OF 

YEAR 
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What a success our Jump Rope for Heart 

day was. At the moment our tally for the 

day stands at $2056. Thank you to every-

one for your support. Thank you to Mrs 

Forbes and the Social Services portfolio 

who organised the day, thank you to the 

teachers who ran the skipping program, 

thank you to the students who practised 

so hard and thank you to the parents 

who helped raise the money.  A special 

congratulation to Abbi who raised 

$771.50 and Felicity who raised $318.35. 

You both have done an amazing job. 

Please send in your money by Monday so 

we can organise the prizes for the chil-

dren who achieved a certain level. 



P A G E  2  

Remember our 4  bees: 

Be caring,  

Be respectful,   

Be responsible and Be 

Fair 

Positive Behaviour for Learning 

S T R O U D  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  

School Sport Activities 
Term 4 Week  7 

Tuesday Dance 

Wednesday  Skipping 

Thursday K-6 sport 

Friday Skipping 

Thank you to all these students for being responsible and making good 

choices.– Bohdi (making good choices when working with others). 

Chelsea (always being responsible in the classroom), Lana ( being help-

ful with the pre-schoolers), Melia (always being responsible in the class-

room), Tom (making good choices when working with others), Finley 

(being helpful in the classroom) and Neveah (being helpful in the class-

room). Chris ( being helpful with the pre-schoolers) was absent for the 

photo. 

 

Remember 
to wear 
your hat! 

 

Jump Rope for Heart 

 

An invitation to our thank you morning tea and Awards Assembly on Friday 6th 

December is attached to the newsletter. Please RSVP to the morning tea by 

Wednesday 4th December. 
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Please remember to send 

fruit or vegetables to 

school for our fruit break 

School Information and Reminders 

Birthdays 

Happy Birthday to Hunter on 28/11. 

We hope you have lots of fun and 

laughter on your birthday! 

Wattle Whispers 

At this time of year we are con-

solidating our learning. We 

have learnt our last sound ‘ar’ 

as in car. We have been explor-

ing volume and capacity by see-

ing how many cups fill a con-

tainer as compared to mugs. 

We have been helping the new 

kinders learn about school by 

showing them how to make 

beautiful rainbow fish and ele-

phants! 

Community Information 
Please find attached to the newsletter information on: 

 Mid Coast Council severe water restrictions in place from 

25th November 

 Dungog Library– author visit 

 Stroud Lion’s Club– Senior’s Christmas afternoon tea. 

 Stroud Country Club Annual Christmas Raffle 

Disco Photos 

Year 6 Dungog High School Orientation Information 

A reminder the high school orientation program at Dungog High School 

begins on 27th November and the students visit the high school for the 

day on 3rd December. 

Return of Library Books 

All library books will need to be back next week so that Mrs Forbes 

can do a stocktake. It would be appreciated if you could return all 

books as soon as possible. 

What fun everyone had on the 

night! Thank you to the teachers 

who came and joined in the fun 

and to Mr Ribbons who cooked 

the sausages.  










